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What If ...  You Choose Joy? 

Susan Smith                                               Key Scripture:  Acts 16:16-34 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Do you know who God made you to be? Psalm 139:14 

2. Are you present in your life? Matthew 6:34 

3. Do you choose to trust God no matter what? Proverbs 3:5-6 
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20/20 Vision – Another great opportunity has been presented to 

us to help others by joining with DWCC to implement the RE:ACT 

program in downtown Windsor. For more information check out 

this link. https://www.eventbrite.com/e/volunteer-with-react-tickets-

SMALL GROUPS– When have you taken a risk around spiritual 

growth?  Joining a small group not only equips you personally 

while in community, it empowers you to reach others.  Let Audrey 

know you are interested or if you have any questions at                     

audreybauman@hotmail.com or dtoth@lsachurch.net   

If you have a PRAYER REQUEST you can now go to our website, 

click on the link for prayer requests and send you request to our 

Congregational Care pastor Dave Francis. Go to 

www.lsachurch.org.  

  Our condolences to Janice and Serge Lapointe on the loss of brother James 

Ponic and to Ron Bradley on the loss of wife Vi. 

Please be aware that video and photos of LSA’s services & events may  be used for 
promotional purposes in-house and on LSA’s website & social  media. 
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Lakeshore St. Andrew’s Church                                                                               

www.lsachurch.org 

519-979-8082                                                

WiFi: LSAchurch 

Password: 2timothy 2-2 

The office will be closed September 4th & 7th 

WHAT IF? 

Aug  30  2020 

 DIVORCE CARE and GRIEF SHARE are scheduled to begin Sept 14 

in person.  Both courses provide tools and support through  a      

difficult  and emotionally charged time.  For more   information 

contact Pastor Dave  at  dfrancis@lsachurch.net. 

NEW SERVICE TIME COMING THIS FALL!  We will be moving the 

early service to 9:00 am and leaving the second service at 11:00 

am.  beginning with our first in-person service on Sept 13, 2020.  

Looking forward to seeing you then.   

MOPS is starting back up via ‘Zoom’ and ‘Moms Night Out’ social      

distance style. Save the date,  for our first gathering on Friday Sept. 

11 @7pm. Watch for  online registration info coming soon.        

Questions? Email Heather  @ timheathergabrielle@gmail.com 

mailto:timheathergabrielle@gmail.com



